


This project is intended to begin the transformation of the Broadway Avenue corridor  
 (from Civic Center Drive to 13th Street North) into a significant multi-modal gateway to
downtown Rochester and the Destination Medical Center (DMC) Development District.

Currently pouring concrete on the alleys and

side streets east of Broadway.

Underground utility work is occurring on the

alleys and side streets west of Broadway. This is

expected to take 4-6 more weeks. 

Construction is progressing and the project is

currently in position to meet the expected

completion timeline of September 2022. 

7 Street NE
Construction on 7 Street SE to the east of

Broadway Avenue is nearly complete and the

roadway is expected to reopen on Friday, May 27.

Sidewalk from 5 Street south
The sidewalk work alongside Kemps is expected 

to be complete by June 4, restoring pedestrian

access along Broadway Avenue from 5 Street to

Civic Center Drive. 

Alleys & Sidestreets

*All dates are weather-dependent. 

NORTH BROADWAY

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

PROJECT UPDATES ARE AVAILABLE AT WWW.RECONSTRUCTBROADWAY.COM

Stakeholder meetings will be held the first and third Wednesday of each month. The link for

the meeting can be found on the "Get Involved" tab on the website.

PLEASE JOIN!

PROJECT CONTACTS



CORY PENZ, ELCOR PROJECT ACCESS MANAGER
507-735-0150 • CORY@ELCORCONSTRUCTION.COM



MATT SMITH, ELCOR PROJECT MANAGER

507-951-1062 • MATT@ELCORCONSTRUCTION.COM



TYLER NIEMEYER, PROJECT MANAGER
507-328-2422 • TNIEMEYER@ROCHESTERMN.GOV



JOSH FJETLAND, PROJECT INSPECTOR

507-269-2223 • JFJETLAND@ROCHESTERMN.GOV

IMPACTS AS OF JUNE 4: 

http://www.reconstructbroadway.com/
https://clients.bolton-menk.com/reconstructbroadway/get-involved/

